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6th May 2022 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern,  

Application for inclusion of Aldridge Luminaires on the AEMO Load Tables  

Bayside City Council seeks the approval to use the following luminaires on the United 
Energy network and request consideration from AEMO for inclusion in the National 
Electricity Market Load Tables for Unmetered Connection Points in accordance with the 
Unmetered Load Guidelines.  

 P30W.N7PBP 
 P30W.N7PPEC 

I trust this information has been of assistance and should you wish to discuss this matter 
further, please contact on 03 9599 4421 or mkeam@bayside.vic.gov.au 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Marcus Keam 

Sustainability Strategy Officer | Climate, Waste and Integrated Transport 


